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Social Subjects: 


The pupils will chose their own topic related to their interests. Keep an eye out for what they choose and remember to ask them all about it. 





Literacy: 


Reading will focus on reading for enjoyment as well as working on expression and fluency when reading their Bugclub books aloud. Writing will focus on personal writing, using appropriate vocabulary, remembering punctuation. In grammar we will be reinforcing and extending our knowledge of basic punctuation. We will also be working on our listening and talking skills remembering the importance of eye contact and positive body language.





Other Curricular Areas 


PE days – Tuesday and Thursday. With a focus on swimming and rebound games. 





Art and Technology will be linked to our social subjects topic. 





RME – Christianity – considering the similarities and differences between different Christian communities. 








Numeracy: 


Our main focus in numeracy will be place value – reading and recording up to 4 digit numbers and using our knowledge of place value to count on in 10s, 100s and 1000s. We will also work on estimating and rounding. 


In maths we will be investigating 2D and 3D shape. 








How you can help at home… 


Please help your child practise their spelling words at least 3 times a week and access their reading books on bugclub weekly. Ask your child what they have been learning, see if they can amaze you with some fascinating facts or help them practise their mental maths with a few quick-fire addition and subtraction questions.





Health & Wellbeing: 


This term we will be exploring friendship and the importance of building positive relationships to support our mental well-being.


We are developing our awareness of children’s rights and have used this to create our class charter which we will refer to through-out the year. 











Hello, all pupils seemed to have settled into their new classroom and are beginning to bond as a class which is lovely to see! In our classroom we have a number of adults who will be working with your children, these are Mrs Jackson and Mrs Deegan. Thank you to everyone who has assisted their children with their home learning tasks if you ever have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me either by phone, letter, note in the homework jotter or through twitter. If you don’t already, please follow me on twitter at @MissFloodNewark. I will try to share our learning journey on here as often as I can. In class the children can earn marbles for their group by working hard, demonstrating school values and showing good listening. The winning group will be announced each time we empty the marble jar and the winning group will win an extra play. Each day a ‘secret student’ is selected and pupils are encouraged to show positive behaviour and be a good role model. If the ‘secret student’ does this they will announced at the end of the day and become the class V.I.P. As V.I.P children can choose from one of our many wonderful class prizes!


 Miss Flood










